VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

In compliance with the communication made by University Grants
Commission, New Delhi vide its letter D.O. No.F.No.1-14/2020(Website) dated
05.03.2020 pertaining to the preventing measures due to outbreak of Novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19) in the country and in terms of the unanimous
decision taken in the meeting held on 13.03.2020 chaired by Vice-Chancellor
in presence of all Directors, Principals of Bhavanas, Heads of Departments,
Dean of Students Welfare, Proctor and other senior officials of the University,
it has been decided that the following precautionary measures are hereby
taken by the University owing to the threat of COVID-19 ;

All classes of the University will remain suspended till 31st March, 2020.

2. No function/programme of the University including seminar, workshop,
conference etc. shall be organized till 31st March, 2020.

3. Entire ashrama complex shall be completely sealed till further order.

4. All hostels will remain closed till further order.

Further notification will be issued by the University in due course after
reviewing the pandemic condition after 31st March, 2020.

All concerned are requested to comply with the above.
This comes into force with immediate effect.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.
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Date :13.03.2020 Visva-Bharati
To :
1. All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas of the University
2. All Heads of both academic Departments/Centres and administrative Offices
3. Dean of Students Welfare, Visva-Bharati
4. Proctor, Visva-Bharati
5. Chief Medical Officer, P.M. Hospital, Visva-Bharati
6. Prof.-in-Charge of Security
7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers
8. Deputy Registrar & Confidential Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor
9. P.A. to the Registrar

10. University Webmaster : To upload it in the University Website.
11. Hindi Officer, V.B : To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.




